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In April 2016, three ladies in the Ottawa area (Canada) who love reading started the New Hope Book 

Club as an activity of the Women's Federation for World Peace, Ottawa Chapter. 

 

As stated on our website (www,newhopebookclub,com/), we are curious about the world around us and 

ready to learn more about those whose lives have left a positive mark and helped make it a better place. 

We read primarily non-fiction books - especially books that inspire, that help us grow. There is a lot of 

wisdom out there for us to receive and share. It has been, for me, so far, a very rewarding, and at times, 

challenging experience as it urged me to change things in my life. 

 

We meet online on the last Thursday of every month at 7:00 pm EST (the website says Friday, we need to 

update). Our membership has fluctuated over the years and we are welcoming new members. 

 

If you are interested in joining, please contact me at blandinestringer@ gmail,com; or you can start your 

own book club! 

 

  
 


